
The renewed menu from our new catering
provider Aspens has proven to be a big hit
already with delicious smells coming from
the lunch hall every day.

Lastly a reminder, if you haven’t already
followed us do take a look at our school
Facebook page where we share key
information through our weekly ‘week
ahead’ posts.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Mrs Staniland

Dear Parents & Carers

Welcome to our first newsletter of the year,
particularly all our new parents. Our new
reception children have made a brilliant
start to their school journey and we are so
pleased that you are with us! Please do take
time to read this monthly newsletter. We try
to include not just information about school
and FoBs events, but also each class
includes some of their class learning.

The start of a new academic year brings
excitement and opportunities for our pupils
to learn new knowledge and take on new
challenges. It has been wonderful to see the
children return full of energy and excitement
for the year ahead settling into their classes,
seeing their friends and making new ones.

Buckland has been a hive of activity and we
are only 3 full weeks into the school year.
Our wonderful teaching team have been
busy planning engaging enquiries that will
inspire curiosity, collaboration and
creativity in their classes. The development
of our new on-site forest school area is well
underway, with the children helping to
shape this and take ownership of our
environment. 
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MISS NADINE LUESLEY

Ash Class
Welcome back to the Autumn Term! Ash
Class have settled back into the
classroom amazingly. Reception have
blown us away with how quickly they
have settled into school. Year 1 have
stepped up to be great role models. 
Well done Ash Class!

Over the past few weeks, Reception have
been introduced to phonics and have
learnt the following sounds,
m,a,s,d,t,i,n,p. Keep an eye on Class Dojo
for the clips of each sound 🙂.
Reception have also been working hard
to write their names and hold their
pencils in the tri-pod grip. Reception
have been working hard to remember a
few catchy counting songs. We have
been singing 10 fat sausages, 5 little
speckled frogs and many more. 

In Maths, Year 1 have been revisiting
place value. We have been counting
objects, ensuring we count them
accurately to answer longer questions.
Year 1 have been working hard on their
number formation of 20’s, 30’s, 40’s and
50’s numbers, making sure to write the
ten first followed by the one.

In our writing, Year 1 have been
including adjectives to make their
sentences more exciting. We have been
focusing on building longer sentences,
remembering to include capital letters
and full stops.

Over the coming weeks, our enquiry is
all about the seasons and recognising
key changes to the weather as we move
into autumn. We will be looking into
suitable clothing for each season and
how our Buckland landscape changes.



Would you believe that we have been
back just over 3 weeks already. The
children have settled in well into
their new year group. School days go
so fast with lots of learning and fun.

The children have been Geographers
the last few weeks learning about the
South-West of the UK in more
details. 
They have learnt the names of the
SW counties and the features that
can be found in each county.  
They are working well together and
the year 3’s have been amazing at
helping the year 2’s to settle in. 

To showcase their learning, the
children are going to be putting
together a power point presentation
and learn some computer skills at the
same time. 
PE has been a great hit with an
afternoon each week and a cricket
lesson on Wednesdays which the
children really enjoy.

In RE we have been learning about
Noah and the Great Flood and in maths
we have started our term looking at
place value and using a lot of concrete
resources to reinforce the learning. 
We are also busy practising our singing
for Harvest Festival in October!

MRS HENNING AND
MRS STANILAND

Oak Class



Beech Class have had an excellent
start to our Autumn Term! We have
been super busy with lots of exciting
things happening. 
On Wednesdays we have been having
cricket sessions with Chance to
Shine. Beech Class have been
developing our skills with bowling,
batting and fielding through playing
some great games!  

Beech Class have also been having
Forest School Sessions every
Wednesday afternoon with Becky.
They have made HUGE changes to
our forest school area on the field,
and it is looking brilliant. This week
they had a focus on shelters, it was
well suited to the wet weather we
had!  

In our afternoons, Beech Class have
been Geographers. So far, we have
been finding about our location in
the world, the continents and oceans
and tectonic plates. We will be
looking at the features of different
countries in the coming weeks and
the affect this has on them. 

In maths, we have been looking at
place value. Year 4 have been
learning about 4 digit numbers, Year
5 have been learning about 5 and 6
digit numbers and Year 6 have been
learning about numbers up to 10
million. 
We are all moving onto looking at the
addition and subtraction in the next
week.

MRS WELLS-BURR
AND MRS HENNING

Beech Class



We have loved welcoming back
children old and new! 
Every child has settled well, and
they have all enjoyed telling us
about their adventures over the
summer. 

This half term we are focussing on
the theme of 'Our Family'. We are
talking about who is important to
us, and looking at similarities and
differences between ourselves,
friends and family. We would
encourage you all to send in
photos of family members /
special people and pets to us so
that we can print them and add
them to our display.

As always, we are a free flow
setting, promoting outdoor play,
learning and exploration,
whatever the weather. Therefore,
please ensure you send children
with appropriate wet weather
clothing, and a couple of changes
of clothes!!

MRS NAPPER

Willow Nursery



A VERY warm welcome back from all of your new committee members, and an especially
big “Welcome” to those who join our wonderful school community for the first time.
“Welcome” and “Welcome to FoBS”, (Friends of Buckland School). 

You’ll see some familiar faces as well as some new ones joining the team, and we wanted
to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves and put names to faces. 
A special THANK YOU to those who have sadly left the team for all of your hard work, as
well as those who remain on the committee, and to everyone for your collective efforts
in keeping school funds topped up to allow us to continue to enrich our school, our
teachers and our children’s learning. 

Wow, where does the time go? We’re already three weeks into the new school year and
we held our first fundraiser, raising £45.20 from the doughnut and watermelon sale.
Thank you for your support. With this in mind, we are encouraging more home bakes and
healthy options, such as watermelon and fruit kebabs. Thank you everyone who
consistently donates and bakes. Please encourage others to get involved too! We truly
appreciate it. We are always grateful for everyone’s donations. 

Please do keep an eye out for more upcoming dates coming from us very soon, including
our ever-popular SPOOKY Disco! 

Fundraising is always a top priority for us, and we continually welcome new ideas!

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, 10th October at 3.15pm at School. We warmly
invite you to join us at our first meeting. It’s a great opportunity to meet the team, ask
questions, share your ideas and help make a positive impact on our school community.
We always welcome help, whether big or small, and would greatly appreciate any extra
assistance at any fundraisers. We look forward to seeing you there. If you are unable to
attend a meeting but would like to share ideas, offer help, or have any questions, please
feel free to reach out to any of us. 
Your input and ideas are invaluable as we work together to support our school
community. Come and be part of the conversation and help make a difference!
 
Jennie Farmer
Secretary

This month’s 100 Club winners are: -
1st Prize £10     Amber Dodge
2nd Prize £5       Maya Keates
£2.50 entry to be paid monthly into the FoBs bank account via standing order. 
If you would like to be added to / or increase your monthly prize draw, please speak to a
member of FoBs.

FoBS



 
Hello everyone! 

Don’t Forget! As Friends of Buckland School we launched a monthly Cash Prize 
Draw, giving you the chance of winning a cash prize of (1st) £10 and (2nd) £5 
EVERY MONTH. 

A GUARANTEED cash winner every month!

Not only does this give supporters a chance to win, but it also easily contributes 
funds back to the schools’ fundraising efforts, directly benefitting our children and 
our school community. 

Don’t miss out – you’ve got to be in it to win it!

We greatly need your ongoing support. This is a fantastic and easy way to 
contribute to the school with just a monthly payment of £2.50. We encourage 
as many parents, family members, friends and generous community members to 
please get involved. 
The next prize draw will be drawn in October 2024.

Entries are £2.50 each and a counter with your name will be entered each month 
for each £2.50 paid, eg. £5 per month would be two entries, two counters. There 
is no limit to the number of entries. You might even want to increase your 
chances! 
1st and 2nd prizes of £10 and £5 will be drawn monthly by the school children.

Your payments can be made in an annual lump sum (£30 for one entry per month 
for a year/ £60 for two entries per month for a year) or monthly by standing 
order. 

Cheques made payable to:

Bank details: Friends of Buckland St Mary School

Friends of Buckland St Mary School 
Lloyds 
Sort code 30 96 26 
Account number 21465368 

Please use ‘FoBS prize draw’ as your payment reference 

If paying annually by cheque please write your name and contact number on the 
back of your cheque. If setting up a monthly standing order or making a one-off 
bank payment please send an email confirming your payment to our FoBS 
treasurer Nikki Scale via nikkinoodle9@hotmail.com and CC our Chair Jessica 
Hodges via tom.hodges27@gmail.com 

If anyone has any further questions, please give Jessica a call on 07901 861 037. 

A GREAT BIG THANK YOU FOR YOUR NEW OR CONTINUED SUPPORT, 
“THANK YOU” 

 
FoBS Cash Prize Draw 



Upcoming Events This Month

LOOK OUT FOR THE
FOBS SPOOKY
DISCO POSTER...



Contact Information
If you change any of your contact details,
please inform the school office as soon as

possible so that we may update our records.
It is imperative that we have up to date

details at all times.
 

Phone: 01460 234251 
Email: admin.buckland@acexcellence.co.uk

Whole School - 97.62%

Ash - 95.96%

Oak - 97.71%

Beech - 98.35%

Safeguarding is high priority at Buckland St Mary Primary School. We take every
opportunity to ensure that our pupil’s safety is paramount. We want our pupils to be
healthy and happy and to develop well, both physically and mentally. The school follows
the latest Government Guidance to ensure we are fulfilling our duties in this important
area.
Our Designated Lead (DSL) is Ethne Staniland and our Deputy DSL’s are Nadine Luesley
and Kelly Napper.
Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at:
www.bucklandstmaryceprimaryschool.co.uk/577/safeguarding
If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or
DDSLs or you may phone Somerset Direct on 0300 123 2224.
There is lots of online safety advice on our website – please follow this link to help keep
your child safe.
 

Our School Vision 
‘That they may have life, life in all its fullness.‘ John 10:10 

At BSM C of E Primary School everyone matters. We strive to be an inclusive
community providing an outstanding education for all. Our lives are enriched through
the teaching of Christian Values to grow as global citizens in an ever-changing world.

 

School Information Board
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Safeguarding

http://www.theredstartlearningpartnership.co.uk/826/e-safety
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